Killjoy By Julie Garwood
As recognized, adventure as capably as experience practically lesson,
amusement, as without difficulty as promise can be gotten by just checking out
a book killjoy by julie garwood in addition to it is not directly done, you
could admit even more just about this life, not far off from the world.
We allow you this proper as well as easy way to acquire those all. We pay for
killjoy by julie garwood and numerous books collections from fictions to
scientific research in any way. among them is this killjoy by julie garwood
that can be your partner.

Six Contemporary Garwood Romances Bundle Julie Garwood 2013-07-01 Few weave
romantic suspense, nail-biting chills, and edge-of-your-seat drama as
masterfully as #1 New York Times bestselling author Julie Garwood. Her
contemporary novels of life-and-death action and feverish desire have won
legions of fans, featuring a cast of characters that grows and changes from
book to book—from smoking hot FBI agents like Alec Buchanan and Noah Claybourne
to smart, sexy heroines like Kate MacKenna and Avery Delaney. Now six of her
steamiest, most spellbinding thrillers are together in one electrifying eBook
bundle: FIRE AND ICE KILLJOY MURDER LIST SHADOW DANCE SIZZLE SLOW BURN Praise
for Julie Garwood “A trusted brand name in . . . romantic fiction.”—People
“When jumping into one of her incomparable romantic thrillers, all you can do
is hang on for the wild ride.”—RT Book Reviews “Garwood has this incredible
knack of creating characters that not only come alive on every page, but who
linger with you long after you close the book.”—South Carolina State “If a book
has Julie Garwood’s name on it, it’s guaranteed to be a meticulously written,
well thought-out and thoroughly engaging story [with] captivating
characters.”—Sun Journal
Wired Julie Garwood 2017-07-04 A beautiful computer hacker and a bad-boy FBI
agent must collaborate—in more ways than one—in this sexy, suspenseful novel
from #1 New York Times bestselling author Julie Garwood. Allison Trent doesn't
look like a hacker. In fact, when she's not in college working on her degree,
she models on the side. But behind her gorgeous face is a brilliant mind for
computers and her real love is writing—and hacking—code. Her dream is to write
a new security program that could revolutionize the tech industry. Hotshot FBI
agent Liam Scott has a problem: a leak deep within his own department. He needs
the skills of a top-notch hacker to work on a highly sensitive project: to
secretly break into the FBI servers and find out who the traitor is. But he
can't use one of his own. He finds the perfect candidate in Allison. Only,
there's one problem—she wants nothing to do with his job and turns him down
flat. What Liam doesn't know is that Allison is hiding secrets that she doesn't
want the FBI to uncover. But Liam will do nearly anything to persuade her to
join his team, even break a few rules if that's what it takes. A temptation
killjoy-by-julie-garwood

1/12

Downloaded from avenza-dev.avenza.com
on December 2, 2022 by guest

that could put his job—and both of their futures—on the line...
Hotshot Julie Garwood 2013-08-06 When a woman’s dream for the future turns into
a nightmare, a handsome FBI agent makes her vulnerable to more than she ever
imagined in this novel from #1 New York Times bestselling author Julie Garwood.
Peyton Lockhart and her sisters have just inherited Bishop’s Cove, a charming
oceanfront resort. But it comes with a condition: They must run the resort for
one year and show a profit—only then will they own it. Peyton welcomes the
challenge, yet has no idea how many people want to sabotage her
success—including her vindictive cousins and the powerful land developers who
have an eye on the coveted beachfront property. But when the threats against
Peyton escalate into dangerous territory, she enlists the help of her childhood
friend, FBI agent Finn MacBain. Finn saved her life once before. Peyton has no
choice but to trust him to do it again.
Shadow Dance Julie Garwood 2007 Moving between the glamorous cosmopolitan world
of Boston and small-town Texas, a sizzling romance follows the evolution of the
tumultuous relationship between Jordan Buchanan and Noah Clayborne. 300,000
first printing.
Fast Track Julie Garwood 2014-07-29 A woman’s search to uncover the truth about
her mother ignites danger and passion in this novel from #1 New York Times
bestselling author Julie Garwood. Daddy’s girl Cordelia Kane is devastated when
her father has a serious heart attack, and the emotion is only intensified by
the confusion she feels when he reveals the shocking truth about her late
mother. Desperate to find answers to her questions about the woman who gave
birth to her, Cordelia hitches a ride to Sydney, Australia, on the company jet
of hotel magnate Aiden Madison, her best friend’s brother. Aiden wants to help
Cordelia, but threats from her wealthy, high-powered family quickly become
dangerous. As sparks fly between them, multiple attempts are made on Cordelia’s
life—and Aiden realizes he must put a stop to the madness before he loses the
thing he values most.
Mercy Julie Garwood 2012-08-28 Attorney Theo Buchanan - brother of seasoned FBI
agent Nick Buchanan, the hero of HEARTBREAKER - is in New Orleans to receive an
award for his work with the Department of Justice. When he becomes unexpectedly
ill at the gala, a beautiful stranger rushes him to the hospital and saves his
life. The woman - a brilliant surgeon named Michelle Renard - intrigues Theo,
but before he can learn more about her, she leaves New Orleans and returns to
her small clinic in Louisiana. Theo seeks her out to thank her, but finds more
than he bargained for. When he arrives in the little town of Bowen, he
discovers that Michelle is being followed, her house has been broken into and
her clinic destroyed. Theo is in a position to return the ultimate favour.
Michelle saved his life...now can he save hers?
Gentle Warrior Julie Garwood 2011-10-11 From New York Times bestselling author
and queen of romance Julie Garwood comes this classic novel of a medieval lady
who risks everything to win a champion's heart. In feudal England, Elizabeth
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Montwright barely escaped the massacre that destroyed her family and exiled her
from her ancestral castle. Bent on revenge, she rode again through the fortress
gates, disguised as a peasant…to seek aid from Geoffrey Berkley, the powerful
baron who had routed the murderers. He heard her pleas, resisted her demands,
and vowed to seduce his beautiful subject. Yet as Elizabeth fought the
warrior’s caresses, love flamed for this gallant man who must soon champion her
cause…and capture her spirited heart.
Slow Burn Julie Garwood 2005-08-30 Every fire begins with a little heat–and in
Slow Burn, bestselling author Julie Garwood provides the spark, skillfully
blending pulse-pounding action, intense emotion, and characters with grit and
heart. The result is an electrifying novel of romantic suspense that will have
readers burning through the pages. An unpretentious beauty who radiates
kindness, Kate MacKenna doesn’t have a bad bone in her body–or an enemy in the
world. So why are bombs igniting everywhere she goes? The first explosion
brings her face-to-face with a handsome Charleston police detective. The second
sends her into the arms of her best friend’s brother–a Boston cop who’s a
little too reckless and way too charming for comfort. But Dylan Buchanan won’t
let emotion prevent him from doing his job: Someone is trying to kill Kate, and
Dylan is the only one standing between her and the monster who wants her dead.
Murder List Julie Garwood 2004 Agreeing to attend a seminar as a favor to a
reporter friend, Regan Madison takes part in an exercise in which guests
identify those who have hurt them, but the exercise takes a lethal turn when
those on her list begin to turn up dead.
The Bride Julie Garwood 2011-06-07 An arranged marriage leads to passionate
love in this classic Scottish historical romance from #1 New York Times
bestselling author Julie Garwood. By edict of the king, the mighty Scottish
laird Alec Kincaid must take an English bride. His choice is Jamie, youngest
daughter of Baron Jamison—a feisty, violet-eyed beauty. Alec aches to touch
her, to tame her, to possess her...forever. But Jamie has vowed never to
surrender to a man she considers a highland barbarian. Alec is everything
Jamie’s heart has warned her against—an arrogant scoundrel whose rough good
looks speak of savage pleasures. While Kincaid’s scorching kisses set fire to
her blood, she is determined to resist him...until one rapturous moment quells
their clash of wills, and something far more dangerous than desire threatens to
conquer her senses... Includes an excerpt of another beloved Julie Garwood
highland romance, The Wedding
Sweet Talk Julie Garwood 2012-08-07 An FBI agent and a lawyer are falling in
love—and making a federal case out of it in #1 New York Times bestselling
author Julie Garwood’s hot romantic thriller. When Special Agent Grayson
Kincaid first encounters Olivia MacKenzie, she makes quite an impression. The
beautiful, tough young attorney has stumbled into the middle of an FBI sting
operation and reduced it to chaos. Olivia has ticked off the wrong guy. He’s
FBI. But Olivia is even more intimidating. She’s IRS. Olivia is on the trail of
an elaborate Ponzi scheme for her own very personal reasons, and her
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investigation has enraged some ruthless people and endangered her life. She’s
no stranger to tight situations, but she’s smart enough to know when to call
for help, especially if that help is tall, dark, and handsome. Together,
Grayson and Olivia make a great team to fight corruption, but they’re also
fighting an intense attraction—the one battle they’re bound to lose.
Prince Charming Julie Garwood 2011-05-10 Bestselling author Julie Garwood's
classic love story is filled with "the humor, the sweetness, and the
sensuality" (Publishers Weekly) that have made her "a trusted brand name in
romantic fiction" (People). Only her beloved grandmother, Lady Esther, knew how
devastated Taylor Stapleton had been when her fiancé eloped with Taylor's
cousin. Now dear Esther -- one of London's richest and most formidable
matriarchs -- lies dying. But first she was going to help Taylor pull off the
scam of the season. To escape becoming a ward of her unscrupulous uncle, Taylor
would wed Lucas Ross, a rugged American rancher. Lady Esther's money would
enable Ross to return home to Montana. Taylor had her own urgent reason to go
to America...a precious legacy she hadn't revealed to Ross, for they had agreed
to part ways once they reached Boston. But as her handsome new husband spoke of
life in Montana, Taylor began planning a new future. To Taylor, the wide-open
spaces of Montana sounded like paradise....
Ransom Julie Garwood 2021-10-26 Two Scottish chieftains help Gillian fight for
her home, her family, and her father's reputation.
Killjoy Julie Garwood 2018-02-27 In this breathless new novel, Julie Garwood
has written her most electrifying thriller to date. Avery Delaney has always
tried to put the past far behind her. Abandoned by her rapacious, conniving
mother when she was only three days old, Avery was raised by her grandmother
and beloved aunt Carolyn. Then, when she was eleven, she witnessed her
grandmother’s violent death, before Avery herself was shot and left for dead.
Miraculously she survived. The man responsible is serving time in a Florida
prison. This traumatic experience propels Avery into a life of law and order.
Her razor-sharp mind and ability to gather data and decipher evidence has made
Avery an expert crime analyst for the FBI. But soon she will have to use every
one of her adroit skills on a case that hits painfully close to home. Avery’s
workaholic aunt, Carolyn Salvetti, is certain her (hopefully soon-to-be ex)
husband sent her the gold embossed reservation to the posh Utopia Spa in the
mountains of Colorado. At first she is resistant, but then figures it will be a
welcome respite from the cutthroat advertising business, not to mention a
networking extravaganza. Plus she persuades her niece to join her for the two
weeks of luxury and decadence. But Carolyn never makes it to Utopia. Under
false pretenses, she is taken to an isolated retreat by a handsome stranger
with a dazzling smile, suave demeanor, and the darkest of motives. His name is
Monk, a hired assassin. Now, with scant clues and fewer resources, Avery must
track down and save Carolyn—and outmaneuver a brilliant killer who is part of
an elaborate plot of madness and lethal vengeance.
Carolina Moon Nora Roberts 2012-12-04 #1 New York Times bestselling author Nora
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Roberts presents a novel of redemption and suspense, as a woman haunted by the
unsolved murder of her childhood friend returns to her small South Carolina
hometown. . . . Tory Bodeen grew up in a run-down house where her father ruled
with an iron fist and a leather belt—and where her dreams and talents had no
room to flourish. Her one escape was her neighbor Hope, who lived in the big
house just a short skip away, and whose friendship allowed Tory to be something
she wasn’t allowed to be at home: a child. Then Hope was brutally murdered, and
everything fell apart. Now, as she returns to Progress with plans to settle in
and open a stylish home-design shop, Tory is determined to find a measure of
peace and free herself from the haunting visions of the past. As she forges a
new bond with Cade Lavelle—Hope’s older brother and the heir to the family
fortune—she isn’t sure whether the tragic loss they share will unite them or
drive them apart. But she is willing to open her heart, just a little, and try.
But living so close to those unhappy memories will be more difficult and
frightening than Tory could ever have expected. Because Hope’s murderer is
nearby as well. . . . “Roberts may have achieved her personal best in this
tense Southern Gothic. As atmospheric and unsettling as a Tennessee Williams
play. . . . This is romantic drama at its best.”—Publishers Weekly (starred
review)
The Wedding Julie Garwood 2011-07-05 #1 New York Times bestselling author Julie
Garwood brings the soaring adventure, love and rivalry of medieval Scotland to
glorious life in this classic historical romance. Journeying from England to
Scotland, Lady Brenna has resigned herself to an arranged match with a
highlander. But when a band of fierce, painted warriors captures her en route,
she fearlessly meets their demand to instead marry their leader—her betrothed’s
sworn enemy—the quick-tempered Connor MacAlister. Brenna harbors no illusions
that her husband is in love with her, but their shared past gives her hope.
Maybe the laird who once visited her father’s castle and charmed her with a
dazzling, unexpected smile remains underneath Connor’s stern exterior. But as
she sets out to win the man whom she has come to adore, a legacy of revenge
ensnares Brenna in a furious clan war—and only her faith in her new husband can
save her... Includes an excerpt of another beloved Julie Garwood highland
romance, The Bride
Killjoy Julie Garwood 2002 FBI profiler Avery Delaney becomes involved in a
case that hits close to home when her workaholic aunt accepts the offer from
her soon-to-be-ex-husband of a vacation at a posh spa in the Colorado
mountains, only to vanish mysteriously before reaching thes
Come the Spring Julie Garwood 2010-08-31 Julie Garwood triumphed with her
phenomenal For the Roses and her #1 New York Times bestselling trio of novels,
One Pink Rose, One White Rose, and One Red Rose. Now, she brings her
irresistible and heartwarming wit to a delightful love story featuring the
unforgettable frontier family, the Claybornes of Blue Belle, Montana. Cole
Clayborne had always walked a dark path and flirted with a life of crime. While
his three brothers chose to settle into married life, Cole rebelliously refused
to be tied down. Now, an elusive stranger draws him into a shadowy chase that
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will bring unexpected turns to his uncertain future—and may determine which
side of the law the restless Cole favors. A tragic, heartbreaking loss drives
US Marshal Daniel Ryan on a quest for vengeance—and leads him to a beautiful
young woman, the sole witness to a terrible crime. But the lawman finds that
love is the greatest trial of all as he unwittingly draws her into the line of
fire. The power and drama of their blossoming passion, entwined with the
surprising destiny of the wayward Cole, make Come the Spring a superbly
entertaining adventure inside the heart of “a family whose love and loyalty
will truly inspire” (Romantic Times).
The Charmed Sphere Catherine Asaro 2007-09-01 Once Chime had been the most
promising mage in the land, feted and celebrated for her potential and future
role in the kingdom. Then Iris, her young competitor, made a stunning leap in
skill and turned Chime's world upside down. Now no longer the most powerful, no
longer promised to a prince-- and still unable to harness her magic properly-Chime was set adrift. As was the new king's cousin-- and former heir-- Lord
Muller. Yet when the neighboring kingdom threatened war, Muller and Chime were
tasked with uncovering the plot. Both were flawed, yet unwilling to accept a
lesser destiny than they had once known. Could this quest be the opportunity
for redemption-- or would it lead them to their deaths? Award-winning author
Catherine Asaro, creator of The Skolian Empire, creates her first full-length
fantasy novel in a world rich with magic and power. Fans who caught a glimpse
of the kingdom of Aronsdale in "Moonglow" from the Charmed Destinies collection
are...
Honor's Splendour Julie Garwood 2010-08-31 This classic historical romance from
New York Times bestselling author Julie Garwood follows a beautiful lady in
need of rescue from a knight in shining armor—but gets an alpha warrior
instead. In the feuding English court, gentle Lady Madelyne suffered the cruel
whims of her ruthless brother, Baron Louddon. Then, in vengeance for a bitter
crime, Baron Duncan of Wexton—the Wolf—unleashed his warriors against Louddon.
Exquisite Madelyne was the prize he catured...but when he gazed upon the proud
beauty, he pledged to protect her with his life. In his rough-hewn castle,
Duncan proved true to his honor. But when at last their noble passion conquered
them both, she surrendered with all her soul. Now, for love, Madelyne would
stand fast...as bravely as her Lord, the powerful Wolf who fought for...Honor’s
Splendour.
For the Roses Julie Garwood 1996-02 Discovered abandoned as a baby in a New
York City alley and raised by the Clayborne brothers, four urchin boys, Mary
Rose Clayborne remains fiercely loyal to her misfit family until an English
lord reveals a shocking secret that sends her into a confrontation with her
past. Reissue.
Rebellious Desire Julie Garwood 2010-08-31 Before there was Downton Abbey,
there was Rebellious Desire...in this classic Regency romance from bestselling
author Julie Garwood, an American heiress must land a titled lord. Of all the
dukes in England, Jered Marcus Benton, the Duke of Bradford, was the
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wealthiest, most handsome—and most arrogant. And of all London’s ladies, he
wanted the tender obedience of only one—Caroline Richmond. She was a ravishing
beauty from Boston, with a mysterious past and a fiery spirit. Drawn to the
powerful duke, undeterred by his presumptuous airs, Caroline was determined to
win his lasting love. But Bradford would bend to no woman—until a deadly
intrigue drew them enticingly close. Now, united against a common enemy, they
would discover the power of the magnificent attraction that brought them
together...a desire born in danger, but destined to flame into love!
The True Lives of the Fabulous Killjoys: California Gerard Way 2014-05-20 Years
ago, the Killjoys fought against the tyrannical megacorporation Better Living
Industries, costing them their lives, save for one—the mysterious Girl. Today,
the followers of the original Killjoys languish in the Desert while BLI
systematically strips citizens of their individuality. As the fight for freedom
fades, it's left to the Girl to take up the mantle and bring down the fearsome
BLI! Collects The True Lives of the Fabulous Killjoys #1–#6 and "Dead
Satellites" from Free Comic Book Day 2013. * From Gerard Way, creator of the
Eisner Award–winning The Umbrella Academy! * Includes an extensive sketchbook
with artwork from Becky Cloonan, Gabriel Bá, Paul Pope, Gerard Way, Fábio Moon,
Rafael Grampá, and Brian Ewing.
A Girl Named Summer Julie Garwood 2012-06-26 A timeless romance from New York
Times bestseller Julie Garwood, a tale for mothers to share with their
daughters, and for women to remember what it feels like to fall in love for the
very first time. Summer never meant to lie. She just wanted to keep the most
perfect guy she ever met interested in her. She had been surprised when David
began hanging out with her every day… and dizzy with happiness when he kissed
her. David seemed to like her uniconventional Irish family, even her eccentric
Grandpa. Everything was going great - until Ann entered the picture. She
collected boys like trophies. How could Summer compete with someone like that?
Before she knew it, Summer was boasting to David about her passion for longdistance running. She never dreamed he'd enter them in a six-mile race. Summer
dreaded the moment when he would discover the truth: she couldn't run six
blocks. And the flirtatious Ann was already working on David. Then Summer's
Grandpa came up with a plan that was just crazy enough to save the day….
Grace Under Fire Julie Garwood 2022-07-19 Michael Buchanan will need every bit
of his extensive skill set when he appoints himself as bodyguard to a woman
determined not to need one in this thrilling new novel from #1 New York Times
bestselling author Julie Garwood. Grace Isabel MacKenna has a hundred things to
do today. Killing someone isn't one of them. It is supposed to be a quick visit
to Boston for the Buchanan anniversary party, then on to Scotland to collect an
inheritance. She checks into her hotel and then decides to go for a brisk walk.
But after getting lost, she ends up with a wounded man stumbling into her
arms—and his shooter coming after them both. When she fires back in selfdefense, she doesn’t expect him to drop dead. After Isabel endures an
interrogation by police, she is free to go, thanks to the Buchanans dispatching
former Navy SEAL and now lawyer Michael Buchanan to assist her. Isabel knows
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she should be grateful for Michael’s help, but since she’s harbored an extreme
dislike for him for years, gratitude is difficult to muster. Michael has
appointed himself her de facto guardian, and she’s stuck with him despite their
constant bickering and sizzling attraction. Even when Isabel goes to Scotland
to claim her inheritance, Michael follows her—but he isn’t the only thing she
can’t shake. Mysterious threats against Isabel surface, and before they can
deal with their growing feelings for each other, Michael and Isabel must first
survive.
Fire and Ice Julie Garwood 2009-12-29 Sophie Rose is a crime reporter at a
major Chicago newspaper and the daughter of Bobby Rose, a charming gentleman
and big-time thief. When asked to write an exposé about her notorious father,
Sophie quits and goes to work at a small newspaper, covering local
personalities such as William Harrington, the 5K runner whose trademark is red
socks. Those socks—with Sophie’s business card tucked inside—are practically
all that’s found after Harrington is killed near Prudhoe Bay, Alaska, seemingly
in a brutal polar bear attack. Sophie heads north to investigate, but danger
follows in her wake. After one attempt on her life, she’s assigned brash but
sexy Jack MacAlister as a bodyguard. But Sophie and Jack will soon be fighting
more than their growing passion for each other. Powerful forces will stop at
nothing to prevent the exposure of the sinister conspiracy Sophie and Jack are
about to uncover.
The Ideal Man Julie Garwood 2011-08-09 A woman’s life and love are compromised
in this pulse-pounding thriller from #1 New York Times bestselling author Julie
Garwood. Dr. Ellie Sullivan has witnessed the shooting of an FBI agent in
pursuit of a ruthless modern-day Bonnie and Clyde. The only person to see the
shooter’s face, Ellie is suddenly thrust into the center of a criminal
investigation spearheaded by the no-nonsense, by-the-book, and tantalizingly
handsome agent Max Daniels. When the couple is captured, she’ll be called to
testify. But the Landrys have been caught before, and each time the witnesses
are scared into silence—or they disappear. Now Max vows to be Ellie’s shadow,
promising never to leave her side until the trial. But that could be dangerous
for both of them, and it isn’t long before the sparks—and the bullets—fly.
Slow Burn Julie Garwood 2006-12-26 Every fire begins with a little heat–and in
Slow Burn, bestselling author Julie Garwood provides the spark, skillfully
blending pulse-pounding action, intense emotion, and characters with grit and
heart. The result is an electrifying novel of romantic suspense that will have
readers burning through the pages. An unpretentious beauty who radiates
kindness, Kate MacKenna doesn’t have a bad bone in her body–or an enemy in the
world. So why are bombs igniting everywhere she goes? The first explosion
brings her face-to-face with a handsome Charleston police detective. The second
sends her into the arms of her best friend’s brother–a Boston cop who’s a
little too reckless and way too charming for comfort. But Dylan Buchanan won’t
let emotion prevent him from doing his job: Someone is trying to kill Kate, and
Dylan is the only one standing between her and the monster who wants her dead.
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Castles Julie Garwood 2011-05-10 Passion and danger abound in this classic
historical romance from #1 New York Times bestselling author Julie Garwood.
Orphaned and besieged, Princess Alesandra knows that only a hasty marriage to
an Englishman can protect her from the turmoil in her own land. The bold,
raven-haired beauty instantly captivates London society, much to the amusement
of her makeshift guardian, Colin, younger brother of the Marquess of Cainewood.
But when Alesandra is nearly abducted by her unscrupulous countrymen, Colin
knows he must protect her and offers a marriage that should be in name
alone—until their first kiss ignites a wildfire in his soul. As the lovely
princess dashes headlong into unforseen dangers, Colin will risk his own life
to save her and claim Alessandra as his own—forever...
Killjoy Julie Garwood 2009 When it comes to gripping novels of unrelenting
suspense, Julie Garwood is in a class by herself. In the course of her career,
she has mastered the art of creating characters who live and breathe in
compelling, page-burning stories that never fail to surprise. As her legion of
fans can attest, she strikes the perfect balance between excitement and
insight, action and heart. Now, in this breathless new novel, Garwood has
written her most electrifying thriller to date. Avery Delaney has always tried
to put the past far behind her. Abandoned by her rapacious, conniving mother
when she was only three days old, Avery was raised by her grandmother and
beloved aunt Carolyn. Then, when she was eleven, she witnessed her
grandmother’s violent death, before Avery herself was shot and left for dead.
Miraculously she survived. The man responsible is serving time in a Florida
prison. This traumatic experience propels Avery into a life of law and order.
Her razor-sharp mind and ability to gather data and decipher evidence has made
Avery an expert crime analyst for the FBI. But soon she will have to use every
one of her adroit skills on a case that hits painfully close to home. Avery’s
workaholic aunt, Carolyn Salvetti, is certain her (hopefully soon-to-be ex)
husband sent her the gold embossed reservation to the posh Utopia Spa in the
mountains of Colorado. At first she is resistant, but then figures it will be a
welcome respite from the cutthroat advertising business, not to mention a
networking extravaganza. Plus she persuades her niece to join her for the two
weeks of luxury and decadence. But Carolyn never makes it to Utopia. Under
false pretenses, she is taken to an isolated retreat by a handsome stranger
with a dazzling smile, suave demeanor, and the darkest of motives. His name is
Monk, a hired assassin. Now, with scant clues and fewer resources, Avery must
track down and save Carolyn—and outmaneuver a brilliant killer who is part of
an elaborate plot of madness and lethal vengeance.
Sizzle Julie Garwood 2009-12-29 #1 New York Times bestselling author Julie
Garwood’s trademark mix of dazzling love stories, unforgettable characters, and
riveting suspense never fails to keep readers turning the pages late into the
night. In red-hot Sizzle, she turns up the heat even higher. Lyra Prescott, a
Los Angeles film student, is closing in on graduation and dives into work on
her final filmmaking assignment: a documentary transformed by a twist of fate
into a real-life horror film. While working on her project, a rash of
mysterious incidents convince Lyra that she’s trapped in a sinister scenario
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headed for a violent ending. Running scared, she turns to her best friend,
Sidney Buchanan, whose connections bring devilishly handsome FBI agent Sam
Kincaid into Lyra’s life. As the noose of intrigue tightens, the passion
between Lyra and Sam escalates with dangerous intensity. With the rugged FBI
agent beside her, Lyra must learn to let down her defenses and follow her
heart—even if that leads to deadly peril. “Sizzle most satisfying . . . If a
book has Julie Garwood’s name on it, it’s guaranteed to be a meticulously
written, well thought-out, and thoroughly engaging story.”—Sun Journal
Fast Track Julie Garwood 2015-07-07 A woman’s search to uncover the truth about
her mother ignites danger and passion in this novel from #1 New York Times
bestselling author Julie Garwood. Daddy’s girl Cordelia Kane is devastated when
her father has a serious heart attack, and the emotion is only intensified by
the confusion she feels when he reveals the shocking truth about her late
mother. Desperate to find answers to her questions about the woman who gave
birth to her, Cordelia hitches a ride to Sydney, Australia, on the company jet
of hotel magnate Aiden Madison, her best friend’s brother. Aiden wants to help
Cordelia, but threats from her wealthy, high-powered family quickly become
dangerous. As sparks fly between them, multiple attempts are made on Cordelia’s
life—and Aiden realizes he must put a stop to the madness before he loses the
thing he values most.
The Prize Julie Garwood 2011-07-05 A warrior and a Saxon woman find an
unexpected love in this riveting historical romance from #1 New York Times
bestselling author Julie Garwood. In the resplendence of William the
Conqueror’s London court, the lovely Saxon captive, Nicholaa is forced to
choose a husband from the assembled Norman nobles. She chooses Royce, a baron
warrior whose fierce demeanor can not conceal his chivalrous and tender heart.
Resourceful, rebellious and utterly naive, Nicholaa vows to bend Royce to her
will, despite the whirlwind of feelings he arouses in her. Ferocious in battle,
seasoned in passion, Royce is surprised by the depth of his emotions whenever
he caresses his charming bride. In a climate of utmost treachery, Royce and
Nicholaa revel in their precious new love—a fervent bond soon to be disrupted
by the call of blood, kin and country....
Guardian Angel Julie Garwood 1990-05 When Jade appears on the doorstep of the
Marquess of Cainewood, the strong-willed and powerful man becomes both her
protector and her greatest admirer
The Gift Julie Garwood 1991 When the man she had wed as a child returns to
claim her, Sara Winchester finds him arrogant yet handsome, but she is unaware
of his past as the notorious pirate, Pagan
Murder List Julie Garwood 2004-08-31 There are few authors who can weave nailbiting thrills, edge-of-your-seat drama, and romantic suspense as masterfully
as Julie Garwood. Now she ratchets up the tension with Murder List, in which
evil is on the hunt– and proves to be methodically organized and chillingly
successful. When Chicago detective Alec Buchanan is offered a prime position
killjoy-by-julie-garwood
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with the FBI, it is the perfect opportunity to leave the Windy City and follow
in his brothers’ footsteps to the top echelons of law enforcement. But first he
must complete one last assignment (and one that he is not too happy about):
acting as a glorified bodyguard to hotel heiress Regan Hamilton Madison. The
gorgeous exec has become entangled in some potentially deadly business. Someone
has e-mailed her a graphic crime-scene photo–and the victim is no stranger.
Regan suspects that the trouble started when she agreed to help a journalist
friend expose a shady self-help guru who preys on lonely, vulnerable women. In
fact, the smooth-as-an-oil-slick Dr. Lawrence Shields may be responsible for
the death of one of his devotees, which was ruled a suicide. Hoping to find
some damning evidence, Regan attends a Shields seminar. At the gathering, the
doctor persuades his guests to partake in an innocent little “cleansing”
exercise. He asks them to make a list of the people who have hurt or deceived
them over the years, posing the question: Would your world be a better place if
these people ceased to exist? Treating the exercise as a game, Regan plays
along. After ten minutes, Shields instructs the participants to bring their
sheets of paper to the fireplace and throw them into the flames. But Regan
misses this part of the program when she exits the room to take a call–and
barely escapes a menacing individual in the parking lot. The experience is all
but forgotten–until the first person on Regan’s list turns up dead. Shock turns
to horror when other bodies from the list start to surface, as a harrowing
tango of desire and death is set into motion. Now brutal murders seem to stalk
her every move–and a growing attraction to Alec may compromise her safety,
while stirring up tender emotions she thought she could no longer feel. Yet as
the danger intensifies and a serial killer circles ever closer, Regan must
discover who has turned her private revenge fantasies into grisly reality.
Heartbreaker Julie Garwood 2012-08-28 In the still shadows of the confessional,
the penitent kneels and makes a bone-chilling disclosure: 'Bless me, Father,
for I will sin.' Slowly, tauntingly, the man describes his murderous past - how
he stalked his victim, worked his way into her life, and then took that life in
a violent rage - and his plan to kill again. Only this time, he has raised the
stakes in his twisted game, daring authorities to catch him if they can. This
time, he has revealed the name of his next intended victim. 'I'm a
heartbreaker. And I do so love a challenge.' Agent Nick Buchanan has come faceto-face with society's worst monsters and depraved minds in his work for one of
the FBI's most elite units. He's about to take a much-needed vacation from his
high-stress job, when he's called on to stop the killer who has mockingly
confessed to the deadly crime he's going to commit. Nick can't refuse - for
this time the threat has hit close to home. The intended victim is his best
friend's sister. Soon he is caught up in an intricate chase with one of the
most devious psychopaths of his career - in a case that suddenly, unexpectedly,
pulls him in like no other.
Sweet Talk Julie Garwood 2013-05-28 An FBI agent and a lawyer are falling in
love—and making a federal case out of it in #1 New York Times bestselling
author Julie Garwood’s hot romantic thriller. When Special Agent Grayson
Kincaid first encounters Olivia MacKenzie, she makes quite an impression. The
killjoy-by-julie-garwood
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beautiful, tough young attorney has stumbled into the middle of an FBI sting
operation and reduced it to chaos. Olivia has ticked off the wrong guy. He’s
FBI. But Olivia is even more intimidating. She’s IRS. Olivia is on the trail of
an elaborate Ponzi scheme for her own very personal reasons, and her
investigation has enraged some ruthless people and endangered her life. She’s
no stranger to tight situations, but she’s smart enough to know when to call
for help, especially if that help is tall, dark, and handsome. Together,
Grayson and Olivia make a great team to fight corruption, but they’re also
fighting an intense attraction—the one battle they’re bound to lose.
Shadow Music Julie Garwood 2008-12-30 “Action, drama, desire, revenge: Shadow
Music includes all the necessary ingredients for romantics to plunge into the
moors, mountains and magical myth of medieval Scotland.”—The Roanoke Times
Prized for her exquisite beauty, Princess Gabrielle of St. Biel, the daughter
of one of England’s most influential barons, is a perfect bargaining chip for a
king who needs peace in the Highlands: King John has arranged Gabrielle’s
marriage to a good and gentle laird. But this marriage will never take place.
Upon her arrival in Scotland, Gabrielle is immediately entangled in Highland
intrigue, as a battle royal flares between enemies old and new. For two
sadistic noblemen, underestimating Gabrielle’s bravery and prowess may prove
fatal. Colm MacHugh, the most feared man in Scotland, makes no such mistakes
about the captivating princess. Under his penetrating gaze, neither Gabrielle’s
body nor her heart is safe. “No one does historical romance better than
Garwood. . . . Gabrielle is an enchanting heroine.”—The State (Columbia, S.C.)
“A compelling historical romance.”—Publishers Weekly
Mackenzie's Pleasure Linda Howard 2016-06-13 A fan-favorite tale of romance and
suspense from New York Times bestselling author Linda Howard Navy SEAL Zane
Mackenzie was a pro. No mission had ever gotten the better of him—until now.
Saving the ambassador's gorgeous daughter, Barrie Lovejoy, had been
textbook—except for their desperate night of passion. And though his job as a
soldier had ended with her freedom, his duties as a husband had only just
begun. For he would sooner die than let the enemy harm the mother of his child.
Previously published.
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